
From: Doll, Laura 
Sent: 1/9/2014 12:20:09 PM 
To: michael.colvin@cpuc.ca.gov (michael.colvin@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: Re: Mel and Nick's email 

Mais oui! 
Nick is 
N1sl@pge.com 

Mel is 
M8ce@pge.com 

From: Colvin, Michael [mailto:michaei.colvin@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Thursday, January 09, 2014 12:10 PM 
To: Doll, Laura 
Subject: Mei and Nick's email 

Hi Laura 

I'd like to write a thank you note to Nick and Mel for all of their time yesterday. Can you send 
me their email addresses? 

Merci 

MC 

Michael Colvin 

Energy Advisor to Commissioner Ferron 

Caiifornia Public Utilities Commission 

(415) 355-5484 

michael.colvin@cpuc.ca.qov 

mailto:michael.colvin@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:michaei.colvin@cpuc.ca.gov


SB GT&S 0269537 


